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May 20, 2020 
 
TGA Students/Parents/Families, 
  
It is hard to believe that the end of the year is approaching so quickly.  It has been some year.  One 
whose challenges and trials we have not yet fully overcome.  The staff at TGA hopes that you and your 
family have been well and have been staying safe.   
  
The official last day of the school year is Thursday, May 21st.  For those students who have not 
completed their courses for the year, there is the Summer intercession from June 1st – 19th.  This is 
mandatory for any student who has courses from this year that are not finished.   
  
We want to give a collective congratulations to our 2020 Seniors!  We commend them for all of the work 
and dedication they have shown over their high school careers.  We hope to provide them with a 
ceremony in the later part of June or in July.  We are excited for all of the GREAT things they have to 
look for in their very near futures. 
  
TGA would also like to congratulate all students who have completed their courses for this school 
year!  Hard work and dedication to goals will take you far.  It is a good lesson to learn now and one that 
will always be a benefit to you! 
  
We are working on planning for the coming school year.  More information will be coming out about 
registration for the 2020-2021 school year soon.  TGA is still accepting applications for the 2020-2021 
school year for all grades.   
  
Thank you for continuing to support our efforts to help students Gain Real World Experience through 
Active Transition! 
 
All the best to you and yours! 
Mrs. Matthews and The GREAT Academy Staff 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


